
 
Date 
 
 
Whisper Rock Limited Partnership 
c/o Joan Franken 
PO Box 2238  
Sioux Falls, SD  57101-2238 
 
 
Dear Joan: 
 
 
I, Sam Kooiker, Mayor of Rapid City, am writing on behalf of the City Council for the 
City of Rapid City, in support of the following proposed development: 
 
  Whisper Rock Apartments 
  TBD Berniece Street 
  Rapid City, SD  57701 
  62 units 
 
The development will be newly constructed units targeted to families. 
 
The market study provided by Whisper Rock Limited Partnership  and undertaken by 
Danter Company and completed on _________________, 2014 has been provided to this 
governing body.   
 
Attached are the meeting minutes dated ________________evidencing approval from the 
City Council for the City of Rapid City. 
 
 
 
____________________________    ________________________ 
             Name                          Title 
 
 
____________________________    ________________________ 
             Signature                                                                                       Date 
 
 
 


